
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 1 of 2020  

 
No fish waste or discards to be put into harbour. 
Date of Issue: 18th February 2020 
 

Harbour users are reminded that under harbour Terms and Conditions no rubbish or polluting 

substances must be deposited in the harbour or on quaysides. This includes fish discards and waste 

product such as any parts of shellfish.  

 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


